
Dear Don, 

Harriet Blitzer Watrous 
156 Crescent Ave . 
Buffalo , N. Y. 14214 

(716) 832- 5588 

5 April 1979 

It was kind of you to call up and it was especially 

good of you since we had been wondering how you were doing o 

Am glad that you are gradually getting better. The project 

you are connected with sounds very interesting. I hope 

that you will be able to go back there soon. 

I told the Braidwoods that you will soon have a PhD 

from Idaho . This is terrific , and we are all pleased for 

you. 

IVi.y husband and I work on a Bronze Age site on the 

southern coast of Crete , in Greece . We will be there this 

summer, starting around June 10. I will write tn you from 

there . It is a harbour town from about 2000 BJ - 1300 BJ 

with very little chipped stone (all obsidian) , and lots 

of ground stone implements (hundreds of tools) . Very 

odd. It should prove interesting , and I will let you knoWll 

what turns up . 

we will call you up soon 

warmest regards , 
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